
March 2011

Dear Colleagues:

As counselors, we share a common 
professional identity and a unique set of skills. 
These attributes bond us together, allow us 
to collaboratively advocate for the counseling 
profession, and empower us to make a 
difference in the lives of our students and 
clients.

The 28th Annual All Ohio Counselors 
Conference will continue the tradition of 
providing counselors with opportunities to 
connect with colleagues and experience quality 
professional development. Please join us this 
November 2-4 at the Hilton at Easton for the 
2011 conference.

At this time we invite you to consider sharing 
your expertise and experience by submitting 
a presentation proposal. Based upon feedback 
from past attendees, we are actively seeking 
proposals for sessions with engaging practices 
that can be easily implemented into one’s 
professional practice. When submitting your 
proposal, you will have the option of selecting 
either a 60 or a 90 minute session length. 
If you are uncertain what might be a good 
topic to present, please check out the on-line 
submission form for an extensive list of ideas 
for presentation.

Eileen McGarvey
President - Elect
Ohio School
Counselor Association
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Presenters at the All Ohio Counselors Conference must be a 
member of either the Ohio Counseling Association or the Ohio 
School Counselor Association.  If there are multiple presenters, the 
lead presenter must be an active member of OCA or OSCA.   If 
you are not an active member, you can join either association by 
visiting their websites and following the identified links 
for membership. 
      ● www.ohiocounseling.org 
      ● www.ohioschoolcounselor.org 
 
The deadline for proposal submission is 5:00 p.m. on Friday, May 20, 
2011.  Should your proposal be selected for presentation, you will 
receive one complimentary conference registration.  Co-presenters, 
if any, are required to pay the full registration fee.  Pre- and post-
conferences and meal costs are not included in the complimentary 
registration. If you plan to attend any of these events you must pay 
for them separately.  

Please submit your proposal electronically using our on-line 
process.  The submission form can be accessed by typing the web 
address listed below into your browser or by following the links 
on either the OCA or OSCA websites. 

The “Call for Programs”  application will be activated at the address 
below on March 7, 2011:
http://www.ohiocounseling.org/proposal.htm

We look forward to seeing you at the 28th Annual All Ohio Coun-
selors Conference, November 2-4, in Columbus at the Hilton at 
Easton.  

Sincerely,

David P. Mann				  
President - Elect				 
Ohio Counseling Association		


